Cobra Maintenance, a shutdown contractor are in need of 5 more Millwrights for the Grande
Prairie Weyerhaeuser Mill Shutdown.

This contractor was referred to me by Eurocan Tradesmen who will be working for Cobra during
this shutdown, planned for April 26 to May 8, 2010.

If interested, please call Daylin, shutdown trades recruiter for Cobra Maintenance at 780-618-
6828 (cell) or 780-618-4224 (work phone).



